Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: recycling waste
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please provide the following, if possible by month, quarter and year. The period is the last 12 months.


Weight of Leicester City Council recycling waste. Percentage of that waste that was recycled. Percentage sent to each recycling stream, e.g. glass, aluminium etc.

Weight of Leicester City Council garden waste collected.

Weight of Leicester City Council residual waste collected.
Answer:

The Council does not hold the information for the period requested. The most recent data we hold, which has been fully verified, is for the quarter January to March 2023. 
This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17(1) of the FOIA and Regulation 14 of the EIR, because, in accordance with Section 1(1) of FOIA and Regulation 12(4)(a) of EIR, this information is not held by the Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

